
Proposed Loch Lundie 
Substation Pre-Application 
Consultation Feedback Event

About the project
The Coire Glas connection project is required to 
connect the Coire Glas Pumped Hydro Scheme. 
This Scheme will be the first large-scale pumped 
storage scheme to be developed in the UK for more 
than 30 years and supports the UK target towards 
a net-zero. A new 400kV Loch Lundie substation 
and Coire Glas switching station are required to 
connect the Coire Glas Pumped Hydro Scheme. 
This is the final event for the proposed Loch 
Lundie substation. We will be consulting separately 
later in the year for the proposed new location for 
the switching station and associated overhead line. 
 
Why we are holding this final event
Following our first statutory event for the revised 
red line boundary for the proposed Loch Lundie 
substation in November 2024 we are holding 
this final feedback event to share any design 
refinements and our responses to feedback 
received following the first event.  

During this drop-in event we will share the latest 
project information about our proposals and 
the project team will be available to discuss our 
proposals and answer any questions.

SSEN Transmission invites you to come 
along to this consultation feedback event.

Coire Glas Connection project

SSEN-Transmission

SSETransmission

This feedback 
event is being 
held at:
Glengarry  
Community Hall, 
Invergarry PH35 4HG on 
Wednesday 26th February 
2025, from 3pm-7pm. 

If you have any questions 
about this connection 
project, please contact 
the Community  
Liaison Manager.

Sally Cooper 
10 Henderson Road, 
Inverness, IV1 1SN 
07918 470 281


